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LIQUOR LICENSING ACT, REVIEW 

68. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Racing and Gaming: 
(1) Has the minister received the national competition review into the Liquor Licensing Act? 

(2) If so, has the Government determined its response to this review? 

(3) Is legislation being drafted in response to issues raised in this review and other issues, such as satellite 
licences? 

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 
(1)-(3) The national competition policy has raised a number of issues in this area.  As a result, the Office of 

Racing, Gaming and Liquor prepared a document that reviewed the issues raised.  That document has 
been around for many months and was in existence for many months during the lifetime of the previous 
Government.  In the interests of proper, open and accountable government, I decided that the views of 
the Office of Racing, Gaming and Liquor on the issues raised should be made available to industry so 
that it could take them into account and provide the Government with a response.  In other words, this 
Government consults with the community. 

 


